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News from the Financial Planning Association of Northeast Ohio

I hope that everybody had a great summer!
Although we break from our monthly
breakfast meetings June through September,
I hope many of you found value in our
summer webinar series and summer happy 

President's Message
by Kayla Stowe, CFP®, CRPC®

hour networking opportunities. As we head into the final
few months of 2024, we look forward to seeing everybody
back at our monthly meetings providing additional CE,
networking and opportunities to connect with our partners. 

A few highlights still to come for 2024:
Career Paths for Financial Planners and Networking will
return for a second year on October 3rd, providing the
opportunity to engage with young professionals as well
as financial planning students from John Carroll and the
University of Akron. 
Our final Educational Meeting on November 21, which
will take place at The Cleveland Foundation offices. 

As always, the FPA Board is here to serve as your local
advocate and to ensure that we are providing the most
valuable and worthwhile experience for our chapter
members.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to any board members
with feedback so that we can continue to provide enriching
programming and valuable networking opportunities. We
look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events.

OUR PARTNERS
NATIONAL UPDATES
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VIEW REMAINING EVENTS ONLINE HERE



FPA of Northeast Ohio actively engages state lawmakers to provide members with an
impactful voice on the policies that can impact the members, their businesses, and clients. 

1.

FPA Ohio Advocacy Day – Wednesday, April 30, 2025 following the FPA All-Ohio
Symposium. 

FPA of Northeast Ohio embraces diversity in financial planning by partnering with allied
organizations and bringing diversity to its leadership.

2.

Promote diversity in the profession through local alliances, including Diversitas.
 FPA of Northeast Ohio positions members to have an impact in the community while
leveraging financial planning for good. 

3.

Work with local universities to build awareness of financial planning as a career path.
Actively work with Junior Achievement and other similar organizations to teach financial
literacy classes to students.
Engage with local and national pro bono programs.

If you or anyone you work with is interested in being an advocate for financial planning, I
suggest checking out FPA’s Advocacy Center for more information. This is your hub for getting
involved in policy advocacy, pro bono programs, and more. I am always available to be a helpful
resource as well, so please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Advocacy Update 
by Tyler M. Colton, CPA/PFS, CFP®

What is advocacy? I get asked this question every time I mention my role as the
Advocacy Director for FPA of Northeast Ohio. Many people associate advocacy with
government relations. While that is certainly a significant part of advocacy, it is
not the only area in which advocacy is concerned. Put simply, my role is to help
members be advocates for financial planning. This is accomplished in three ways
outlined below with relevant examples.
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https://allohiosymposium.com/
https://allohiosymposium.com/
https://diversitasfp.org/
https://cleveland.ja.org/
https://www.financialplanningassociation.org/advocacy/pro-bono-program
https://www.financialplanningassociation.org/advocacy


ARE YOU INTERSTED IN BECOMING A PARTNER IN 2025? 
Information can be found online here. 

Thank you to our 2024 Partners!

GOLD PARTNERS

SILVER PARTNERS

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 4

https://www.fpa-neo.org/about-fpa-neo/our-partners/
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